
SCC Meeting 

December 7, 2017 

7:30 PM – 8:30 PM 

Location: Franklin Elementary 

Meeting conducted by: Larry Madden 

Attendees: Larry Madden, Lisa Warner, Rory Corona, Joshalynn Marino, Janet Barnette, Karen Albur, 

Merisa Robbins, Nicole Davisson, Caryn Willardsen, Matt Smith, Tracie Sexton, James Reynolds 

Welcome / Introductions 
Larry Madden 

Open House  Schedule for January 18, 2017 / alternate date January 25, 2017 

 A flyer should be created 

 Need to know when other middle schools are holding their open houses 

 Cut-off for Wasatch newsletter – December 18 

 Include a small performance 

 Booths to represent after-school programs 

 Breakdance demonstration 

 Parent involvement 

 Taco Cart (Diego Martinez Luna parent) 

School 
Environment 

 Discussed plan to expand student well-being 208-2019 school year by 
starting year with engagement.  Will discuss a smaller version for return 
from holiday break 

 Possible grant for mental health 

 15 Girls attend field trip to Goldman Sachs December 8 

 Seniors from Science Center will work with Bryant students beginning 3rd 
quarter 

 Teaching engagement strategies in faculty meeting 

 Need a set process for handling discipline 

 Reward students who are respectful, example early lunch for no tardies 

 Involve student government in improvement of school environment 

 After School Programs 
o Coding, received $14,000 grant 
o Girls Robotics 
o MESA 
o Dissection Club 

Safe Technology / 
Digital Citizenship 

Need to compile annual report 

Emergency 
Preparedness 

 Emergency backpack should be in all classrooms 

 List of items in backpack should be distributed to team 

 Can get list from local elementary schools 

 Consider using afterschool group to update backpacks 

Misc Free afterschool snack now available at city library in children’s area 
 


